15 BROAD STREET, NEW YORK TELEPHONE HANOVER 2-2460

BRITISH PURCHASING COMMISSION

August 27tbs 19/

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter will identify its hearer,

Mr, Herbert Edward Clive, whose photogiaph and signature

appear below, as a member of the iritish Purchasing Commission
in the United States.

:Mr, Clive pili Ye travelling on official

L g .

business, wherefore (iny consigaryt¥on that may be shown him

will be greatlyappreciated,

Aoty
W. C., CORBETT

Deputy Controller
of Personnel




